
PSHE SLA Summer Newsletter 
Hi all, welcome to the first of our termly PSHE SLA newsletters which will be 
produced as part of the SLA agreement you hold with schools.  

As well as the SLA package which provides you with support 
for your PSHE leadership within school, I wanted to be able to 
provide a regular summary of key information and support 
beyond that of our termly network meetings.  

Having been in post for 12 months now (I can't quite believe it), I have had the 
pleasure in visiting most SLA schools and find out more about you, your settings, 
your vision and your individual journeys. It has been a privilege and a role which I 
very much enjoy. This first newsletter is mainly a thank you from me for the 
wonderfully warm welcome I have received from you from all areas of the county.  

As part of developing the SLA further, I will be sharing up to date resources, special 
events, ideas and (hopefully) some short sections from yourselves to share 
your good practices county-wide.  

For those new to PSHE leadership, the service level agreement is a package of 
support to support you in your school journey and a point of contact (me) to ask 
any questions to. We are very lucky to be able to offer termly networking 
opportunities across the county too as well as a half day consultancy for bespoke 
school support.  

If you know of any colleagues in other schools who may welcome this support, 
please feel free to pass on my information to them.  

As ever, if you have any questions, please feel free to get in touch. 



NETWORK MEETINGS: 

Our summer networks are now available to book, please be aware that one of the dates has 
changed.  I look forward to seeing you in June. 

 Thursday 15 Jun 2023, 1:00 PM - 4:00 PM. 

Dunkenhalgh Hotel, ACCRINGTON, BB5 5JP, Accrington 

Tuesday 20 Jun 2023, 1:00 PM - 4:00 PM. 

Jack McLaughlin Centre, Corpus Christi High School, PRESTON, PR2 8QY, Preston 

Friday 23 Jun 2023, 1:00 PM - 4:00 PM. 

Garstang Country Hotel and Golf Club, GARSTANG, Preston, PR3 1YE, Garstang 

Thursday 29 Jun 2023, 1:00 PM - 4:00 PM. 

Online video conferencing, 

These can be booked on the link here 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/lpds/courses/details/?courseID=PSE145&courseSuffix=w&financialYear=2022/2023


PSHE ASSOCIATION: 

As we know, PSHE Association is our DfE approved body for PSHE. They have 
recently created some new lesson packs to support teaching and learning of 
sensitive topics which may be useful for you.  

The 'not just flirting' lesson pack for KS3 and KS4 which focuses on image 
sharing now has a primary pack for KS2!  

I have also made links with the PSHE Association Subject Specialist for the North 
West who I am hoping to be able to invite to our networks in the Autumn term.  

REGIONAL SEMINARS: 

The PSHE Association are hosting a number of face-to-face seminars across the 
country in different regions with the North-West seminar being held in 
Manchester on June 8th.  

I am very pleased to share with you that I will representing our Local Authority 
and talking about the priority issues within Lancashire as part of the panel.  

If you wish to share your views on specific challenges or issues, please feel free to 
email me and I will do my best to ensure these are represented where possible.  

Similarly, if you are able to attend the seminar (available to PSHE Association 
Members only) you can sign up by clicking here.  

This is what the Association have said about their seminars and there is further 
information on the link.  

Regional networks are key to raising PSHE education, including RSHE, 
standards and sharing best practice. We are busy building on our capacity to 
support and encourage regional groups to share local knowledge and support 
PSHE education for all children and young people.  

We are therefore delighted to launch the North-West PSHE Seminar this 
summer, with our Subject Specialists bringing you engaging speakers, practical 
workshops, expert Q&A, and an opportunity to network with the PSHE 
community in your area. We will also have a chance to learn about your priority 
PSHE/RSHE issues and challenges, so we can best support you.  (PSHE 
Association) 

https://pshe-association.org.uk/training-and-events/cpd/north-west-seminar


RSE Day!  

RSE is a national event which runs on the last Thursday in June each year. 

The theme for RSE Day 2023 (June 29th) is 'Let's Launch into Kindness'. There are a 
large bank of resources- including assemblies- that can be used to share with 
colleagues and plan activities around the theme.  They can be found here.  

There are lots of resources for both primary and secondary colleagues. 

This is a great opportunity to consider where you can plan progressive activities 
and opportunities for year groups to complete to then create a display or bank of 
evidence of the continued challenge offered to pupils across the curriculum. 

NEW PSHE COURSES: 

There has been a large increase in schools seeking support for children on how to 
deal with toxic influences within the media. In our course programme next year, 
myself and consultant Nigel Kirkham will be delivering a course (primary focused 
to begin with) that focuses this.  

This course will be run throughout the year and will provide guidance on how 
you can support children overcome these negative influences and address these 
in school in an age-appropriate way.  

I will also be running a series of online updates to share a summary of the subject 
review when this is published. I will run these on a monthly basis to allow the 
best chance for you to attend one and find out more about what the review 
means for you. 

https://www.rseday.com/resources


Can you help us? 

I'd like to make this newsletter relevant and purposeful to you. If you are able to spare a 
couple of minutes to give me some insight into your FAQs, focus areas and what you'd like 
to know about!  

There is a very short survey here which will help me focus the newsletters for you! You can 
also access it by scanning this QR Code:  

I will also be asking if there is anyone who is willing to share an idea that has worked well in 
their school; an event that was a success or some general feel-good PSHE wins, then please 
feel free to let me know to include on our next newsletter. This wouldn’t need to be long 
but sharing information across our SLA schools will help others on their leadership journeys 
too!  

https://forms.office.com/e/V8eDydeAgf
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